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Our Nurture, Inspire and Challenge   
characters. 

                  

School Motto: 

We nurture and inspire others and challenge 

ourselves. Be brave, be kind and seize the day! 

NIC Stars Of The Week   
Week 3, Autumn 2 Stars: 
EYFS 
Nursery Pear Class- Freddie F, for great effort with his maths 
mark making.  
Apple-Darcey M, for super effort all the time!  
Cherry- Leo C, for showing great kindness to all.   
Y1 
Monkey Puzzle- Ayla B, for challenging herself to check her 
work independently.   
Beech- Mia N-M, for kindness and always trying her best.    
Y2 
Hornbeam- Erin H, for being a super-star in our performance 
time!   
Willow- Beautiful O, for always being so kind and helpful.  
Pine- Immy P, for always being so thoughtful towards others.  
Y3 
Alder- Alfie H, for always trying his best in his work.  
Lime- George M, for excellent regular reading.   
Elm- Scarlett J, for giving 100% effort in swimming lessons.  
Y4 
Cedar- Elijah A, for being such a hard-working and caring 
member of our class.        
Birch- Hendon S-M, for his excellent effort with writing and 
maths.  
Sycamore- Lucas C, for excellent effort and for sharing our 
NIC values.  
Y5 
Magnolia- Oakley D, for showing great effort and resilience 
with writing.    
Oak- Henry N, for always trying his best and seeking a 
challenge.   
Holly- Tia-Louise A, for answering some challenging questions 
brilliantly.     
Y6   
Hazel- Evia M, for a beautiful thought out presentation.      
Juniper- Joseph K, for being a role model to his peers.   
 
Star certificates and stickers will be given out in next week’s  
Star assembly.  
 
 
 

 
 

Best Class Attendance Award  
Week 2, Autumn 2 

EYFS/KS1: Y1 Monkey Puzzle 97.6% 
KS2: Y4 Sycamore 97.5% 

Whole school attendance up a bit to 95.9%- thankyou and good 
news for children’s learning and school engagement! 

 
 

Money raised on Friday 15th November for Children In Need 
£373. 61  -  Thankyou!     

Thankyou to the 45 children who took part in the Pudsey Art 
competition. House Captains raised £12.10 with their 
competition, which was added to our final total.  
Art Competition Winners: 
……………………………………………………………………... 
Lower School    

1st Noah S 

2nd Mabel N 

3rd Milly K 

Y3/4 

1st Lola D-S 

2nd Mya C 

3rd Chloe C 

Y5/6 

1st Clara W 

2nd Harry B 

3rd Tilly L 

Thank you to all the children who took part.  
 
 

Next House Captain Drawing Competition: 

A Rudolph Adventure!  

For Shelterbox - our chosen school charity.                       
A4 entry sheets available in the office. Drawing 
competition entries to the office by 16th December 
(name and class clearly labelled). Please make sure it is 
the child’s own art work. Open to Nursery to Y6. 20p+ to 
enter please.  

 
 
 

Sports news 

The year 5 and 6 boys won their first match of the 

season last Thursday when Shoreham Beach 

Primary came to Glebe after school. 

Congratulations to goal scorers: two goals from 

Lucas B, two goals from Bertie A and one goal 

from Ollie A. The whole team worked hard during 

the match and in the training leading up to the 

game, helping them to a convincing 5-2 victory.  

Mr Hance & Mr White. 
 
 



 
 

Headteacher message 
Dear parents and carers, 
On Monday Y4 had a brilliant day with ZooLab visiting 
us. They met some wonderful animals and found out 
about their habitat and all about them.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has taken part in the Glebe 
parent survey so far. The survey doesn’t take very long 
to complete (5 or so minutes) and we would really like 
to encourage all of our parents and carers to 
participate. The survey closes on 6th December and if 
you are unsure how to access the survey please do ask 
the office team.  
Here’s the link: 

The parent survey link for Glebe Primary 

School is https://edurio.com/poll/XsBdM5 
 
On 26th and 27th November please come to our Book 
Sale – opens 2.45pm – room by the bandstand/tree. 
Come in at 2.45pm via the office gate if buying for 
Christmas! Please also bring your children with you 
after school if you’d like to. Mrs. Peace and Mr. Miller 
have purchased some great books for sale. The 
proceeds will go towards keeping our Book Shop 
stocked and buying books for the school too.   
 
On Friday 29th November we have an extra non-uniform 
day for donations of bottles and chocolate for the PTA 
Christmas Fair Tombola please. Taking part is optional 
and uniform can be worn if children prefer not to 
participate.  
 
Some exciting Instagram news below from Miss. 
Trillwood! 
 
Thank you for all of your support. 
Best wishes 
Mrs. Crutchfield  
 
Glebe’s Instagram page is live! 

Dear parents and carers, 
We’re thrilled to announce that Glebe Primary School 

has joined Instagram! This platform provides an exciting 

way for us to share updates, celebrate achievements, and 

give you a glimpse into daily activities and special 

events. 
Through Instagram, we aim to: 

• Share photos and videos of our students’ learning 

experiences, extracurricular activities, and 

accomplishments. 

• Foster a stronger connection between our school and 

families. 

You can find us at @GlebePrimarySchool.  

https://www.instagram.com/glebeprimaryschool?

igsh=MXUzOHM0eWlxNXNuMw%3D%3D&utm_

source=qr   

 
Be sure to follow us and stay connected! 
Please note this platform will be used for the above aims 

only and should not be used as a form of contacting the 

school. Please continue to use our usual forms of 

communication. 

Please also see our PTA Instagram page:  
www.instagram.com/glebeprimarypta  
Thankyou.  

Miss. Trillwood, Computing & Digital Strategy 

Leader.  
 

TT Rock Stars  
LKS2 Most Correct Answers  

Jaxson B 

Isabella T 

Lincoln T 

LKS2 Most Improved 

Sienna-Leigh H 

Louie H 

Alfie H 

UKS2 Most Improved 

Beau W 

Chloe L 

Oliver A 

UKS2 Most Correct Answers 

Blake W 

Roshin O 

Robyn W 

Whole School Effort  

Jaxson B 

Roshin O 

Lincoln T 

 

 

Pear Tree Nursery tours  
Our Nursery is growing and proving highly popular. Feedback from 
parents is very positive. If you are interested in a Nursery place for 
your child then please contact the office who can arrange tours for 
you and stay and play visits with the class teacher. Our Nursery is 
open for children to join after their 3rd birthday, we open for school 
hours and vouchers are accepted. Please book a tour and apply for 
places via the office team 

 
 

https://edurio.com/poll/XsBdM5
https://www.instagram.com/glebeprimaryschool?igsh=MXUzOHM0eWlxNXNuMw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.instagram.com/glebeprimaryschool?igsh=MXUzOHM0eWlxNXNuMw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.instagram.com/glebeprimaryschool?igsh=MXUzOHM0eWlxNXNuMw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
http://www.instagram.com/glebeprimarypta


 
 

Author Visit  

 
EYFS and Key Stage 1 were very lucky last week 

to have had Kate Thompson come into school to 

share her brand new picture book "Yetis Don't 

Exist". As well as sharing the story with them, she 

also had the children take part in a Yeti draw-along 

in the assembly and lead in some singing and 

dancing as well. Frankie from Year 1 said, "I really 

enjoyed trying to spot the Yetis in the book and I 

tried my best to draw the yeti too!" 

Through supporting local indie bookshop 

Chapter34 in Shoreham 

(https://www.chapter34.co.uk/), we sold over 60 

copies of the book which was fantastic and with 

their help, we hope to invite more authors in over 

the course of the academic year for other year 

groups. 

More details on Kate's books can be found on her 

website: https://www.katethompson.co.uk/ 

Mr. Miller, Reading subject leader. 

 
EVENTS:  
Tues & Weds 26th/27th Nov- BOOK SALE IN TRAINING ROOM 
(NEXT TO SHELTER/BIG TREE) – NEW BOOKS ON SALE FOR 
CHILDREN AGE 3 TO 11: £4 TO £7 PER BOOK. All funds raised 
go towards buying more books for school.  
Friday 29th Nov: NON UNIFORM DAY FOR A DONATION OF 
BOTTLES AND/OR CHOCOLATE FOR THE TOMBOLA FOR THE 
PTA CHRISTMAS FAIR. CASH DONATIONS ALSO GREAT.  
6th December United Learning Parent Survey closes. 

Friday 6th December P.T.A. CHRISTMAS FAIR 3PM-
5PM SPORTS HALL 
KS1 Christmas Shows for parents and carers:  
Mon 9th Dec Y2 Pine + Y1 Monkey Puzzle Christmas Show- 
2pm Sports hall 
Weds 11th Dec Y2 Willow + Y1 Beech Christmas Show – 2pm 
Sports hall 
Thursday 12th Dec Y2 Hornbeam + Y1 Christmas Show – 2pm 
Sports Hall 
EYFS Christmas Show (Nursery and YR): 
Tuesday 17th December 
8.45am for Apple and Pear class parents & carers 
2.00pm for Cherry and Pear class parents and carers 
Children who don’t come to Nursery on Tuesdays are 
encouraged to come and join us if they can! 
10/12 Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner Day 
(Please book hot lunches well in advance to give the kitchen 
time to order food needed.) 
W/O 16/12 Christmas Activity Week 
Weds 18th Dec Fundraiser in Sports Hall for Y6 and their 
parents/carers pm.  
Thursday 19th Dec Non-uniform day for a donation to the 
PTA. 
Christmas holidays Thursday 19th Dec 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Back to school Tues 7th January 2025 
28/1 Panto from M&M Productions 
13/2 PTA Disco event 
Half term Friday 14th February 
Back to school Monday 24th February 
6th March World Book Day 
14th March Red Nose Day 
4/4 PTA events: KS2 Egg decorating competition & EYFS/KS1 
Easter Bonnet competition.  
Easter holidays Friday 4th April 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Back to school Tuesday 22nd April 
W/O 19/5 National Walk to School Week 
Half term Friday 23rd May 
Back to school Tuesday 3rd June 
11th to 13th June Y6 Residential Trip to Kent 
14/6 PTA Summer Fair (date TBC) 
Summer holidays Friday 18th July.  
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